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Suzanne Taylor

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 26 June 2023 09:33

To: Suzanne Taylor

Subject: New comments for application 23/01586/REM

New comments have been received for applica•on 23/01586/REM at site address: Proposed Himley Village North 
West Bicester Middleton Stoney Road Bicester

from Environmental Health (CDC) environmentalProtec•onCDC@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

Address:
Environmental Health
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House
White Post Road
Bodicote
Banbury
OX15 4AA

Comment type:
Comment

Comments:
Environmental Protec•on have the following comments to make on this discharge applica•ons:

Condi•on 14 - Noise: Having read the noise report provided I am sa•s•ed that the condi•on can be discharged for 
this phase provided the mi•ga•on recommenda•ons contained within it are followed.

I believe that at this stage this is the only condi•on for EP to comment on, please come back to me if I am wrong.

Kind Regards
Neil Whi•on
Environmental Health O•cer

Case O•cer:
Suzanne Taylor


